
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  November 4, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
FAMILY MATH NIGHT A SUCCESS!: Our Family Math Night held on October 20th was a HUGE success! 
We estimated that more than 280 families participated in a variety of activities that included math 
games, obstacle courses, making playdough, and more!  

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
LOTS OF OTHER FUN ACTIVITIES AT HES: Along with Family Math Night, it has been a busy few weeks 
here at HES! Our students enjoyed Wagons Ho!, a visit from our emergency responders, and a 
Halloween parade, led by our special Grand Marshal, Laura Eubanks!  



 
RECRUITMENT PARTNERSHIP WITH COSSA: In an effort to encourage more people to apply for open 
positions at COSSA, we have joined forces to help promote interest and spread the word! This flier was 
created and widely shared on all of our communication platforms. Thus far, it has resulted in five 
applicants who are all preparing to start soon at HES!  
 

  
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
November 21-25th Thanksgiving Break 
December 2nd  Student Support/Staff In-Service 
December 21-31st Christmas Break 
January 12th  Family STEAM Night 


